
 

In Memory Of 
          James Robertson                                Joined Haywards Heath & District Probus Club 2007                         Died 15th  January 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

HAYWARDS HEATH & DISTRICT PROBUS CLUB 
 
Issued 21st February 2024 
 
James (known to us as Jim) John Blair Robertson died in hospital on 15th January 2024. He joined Haywards Heath & 
District Probus Club in 2007.  
 
Jim had been ill for some time, and the newer members of our Club may not know or remember him as he has been 
unable to attend Club Lunches. He will be sorely missed by those who had the chance to know him. 
 

The funeral was held at 11 am on Wednesday, 21st 
February 2024, at The Parish Church of St. 
Augustine, Church Road, Scaynes Hill, Haywards 
Heath RH17 7NY (see map below). 
 
The Funeral Directors are Masters & Son, Masters 
House, Lewes Road, Lindfield, West Sussex, RH16 
2LE, telephone: 01444 482107. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

About Jim’s Life 
Jim Robertson was born in November 1938. 
 
He qualified as a chartered accountant and finished his career as UK 
Group Treasurer of CIBA-Geigy PLC. 
 
When he joined Probus, he recorded his interests as: photography, golf, 
music and reading. 
 
Although we haven’t seen Jim for some time, partly because of the 
pandemic and partly as a result of his illness, he will be sorely missed.  
 
As is customary, we shall keep in touch with Jim’s wife, Helen and hope 
to see her at our open Lunch meetings. 
 
 
 

Chosen Charity 
In memory of Jim’s life, our Probus Club has made a donation to My University Hospital Sussex, Urology 
Department at PRH as this was Jim’s chosen charity. 
 
Written by Martin Pollins 


